
 

Update to the Colorado Early Childhood 
Barriers and Waivers Report 

(as of August 2010) 

Waiver Reviews 
Since the Colorado Early Childhood Barriers and Waivers report was released in April of 2008, 
the process for waiver reviews has changed.  Between 2008 and 2010, waiver requests were 
reviewed by a committee of the Early Childhood Councils Advisory Team (ECCAT).  In 2010, new 
legislation creating an Early Childhood Leadership Commission (ECLC) gave that group 
responsibility for waiver reviews.  A specific process for waiver reviews by the ECLC has yet to 
be determined. 

Waiver Requests 
Since the report was published, only two waivers have been submitted by Councils for review.  
Both requested waivers from CCCAP rules (one dealing with redetermination dates and another 
with parental fees). 
 

 

 

 

 

 


